Melvin "Butch" Morgan President

Jim Zimmerman Secretary



Jim Barnhart Vice-President

Martin Belden Treasurer

PO Box 40903 • Tucson AZ 85717-0903 • www.vva106.org

Greetings,

We would like to invite your participation for the following events scheduled for March 29, 2025.

- 1) Dedication of the 107 Pima County Residents KIA Memorial Ceremony, 9 am at Kino Veteran Memorial Park
- 2) The last 50th Commemoration Luncheon for Vietnam Veterans, Vietnam Era Veterans, and Surviving Spouses, 11 am at the Desert Diamond Casino.

Along with your participation, your support is requested to help cover the cost of the luncheon as there is no cost to attendees.

Commanders are invited to speak for 5 minutes during the luncheon event.

Please reach out if you would like to attend any of the upcoming planning meetings.

Your input and participation will ensure this is a successful event honoring our Vietnam Veterans.

Please send your response no later than March 15 via email to vva106@live.com.

If you have any questions please feel free to give me a call at 816-719-8546.

Sincerely,

Melvin "Butch" Morgan, USAF Retired VVA 106 Chapter President 2016-2024

